SPECIAL MEETING
May 3, 2021

Town board meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. at the Newton Town Hall.  
Present were: Denise Thomas, Chairman; Kevin Behnke, Supervisor 1; Mark Knorr, Supervisor 2, Dave Mueller Road Superintend; Joel Aulik, Jim Krim, Rick Krueger and Dave Peterson.

Discussion was held on the Highway Maintenance Agreement between the townships of Liberty and Newton on Rangeline Road.  The agreement in question was dated 10/1/96.  The Township of Liberty wanted to go over the agreement and see if any updating needs to be done.  Both townships are looking toward the future, so that Rangeline Road will be maintained.  The discussion was that the Town of Newton will retype the agreement and minor changes could be added with road clarifications for each sections, that driveway permits will be given out in the legal jurisdiction of the town lines, and if any town would not take care of a road what could be added.  Kate Reynolds will be contacted to look over the agreement before it is sent to each township for approved. 
Meeting was adjourned with said motion by Kevin Behnke, second by Mark Knorr.  Motion carried.
Submitted,
Denise Thomas
